Staunton River Battlefield State Park

Historic Staunton River Foundation
Battle Commemoration
Friday, June 23, 2017
7 pm:  “Railroads to Oblivion”
8 pm-Dusk:  Wagon Ride Tour of the Battleground
Please join the Historic Staunton River Foundation and the Staunton River Battlefield State Park as they host a program about the railroads that were in the area during the time of the battle.  Then join them for a wagon ride tour of the Battleground in conjunction with the upcoming 153rd Anniversary of the Battle for Staunton River Bridge on June 24th.  Please bring a flashlight and BUG SPRAY.
Saturday, June 24, 2017
Tentative Schedule

9:00 am – 9:45 am:  Military Service Award Ceremony at Fort Hill near UDC monument, presented by the Halifax Chapter of the United Daughters of the Confederacy and the Historic Staunton River Foundation.  These service awards are presented to veterans who are lineal descendants of Confederate Veterans.
9:45 am – 10:00 am:  The Historic Staunton River Foundation will present commemorative medals to recognized descendants of the participants of the Battle of Staunton River Bridge.  A wreath-laying ceremony will be presented by local heritage organizations.
10:00 am:  Guided Battlefield tour and narration will begin at the Staunton River Battlefield Bridge.  Parking is available at Roanoke Station in Randolph and the Clover Visitors Center.
11:00pm – 12:00pm:  Gary Lee Hall, will present a program on “Irish in the Confederate Army”.  The lecture will take place at the Roanoke Station Visitor Center in Randolph.  
Throughout the day:  Living History Encampment presented by Confederate re-enactors from the 14th Virginia Infantry, Co. K and Oliver’s Battery, 21st Virginia, Co. C will be located next to Fort Hill.  Prisoner demonstrations and confederate cooking will be shown for public participation.
This is a “tentative schedule” and every effort has been made to maintain and keep it accurate.  If you or someone you know is a descendant, please inform a representative from the contacts below.  Let us know if you are interested in helping plan or volunteer for this or one of the Foundation and Park’s many other events held throughout the year.  For more information of the Battle Commemoration and upcoming events, please visit the Foundation’s website at www.historicstauntonriverfoundation.org, email info@historicstauntonriverfoundation.org, or call the Staunton River Battlefield State Park at 434-454-4312.
